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May 21, 2024

TO: Rio Dell City Council

FROM: Kyle Knopp, City Manager

SUBJECT:  Confirm the Appointment of Jeff Conner as Interim Chief of Police

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL:

Confirm the appointment of Jeff Connor as Interim Chief of Police

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

The Chief of Police position with the City of Rio Dell will become vacant on May 24,
Recruitment is underway for a new Chief of Police. Jeff Conner previously served with
distinction as the Chief from December of 2017 to August of 2022. Conner has remained with
the department on a part time basis since then. We anticipate Conner to serve in this role until
early August of this year when either a new Chief of Police will be hired or a new Interim Chief
be selected.
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